
 

Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

 

 

SUNDAY TIMES TOP STATE PRIMARY AND INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS FOR 2018 
Some eagle-eyed parents might have noticed that Bishop Perrin was listed last week in 
the Sunday Times’ top 250 State Primary Schools last weekend, being placed joint 221st. 
This is based on our SATs results from 2018, of which we are very proud.  
 
PARKING 
Please be mindful of parking sensibly when collecting/dropping off children, particularly 
near the corner of Ashley Drive.  If your child walks or cycles to school on their own 
please make them aware of how to cross roads safely. 
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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Father David Cloake. 

 

Our Value this week is Friendship. 
“Therefore, encourage one another and build each other up.” 1 Thessalonians 5 v11 

 
Dear Parents,  
We had a tremendous response to our Carousel Parent Workshop on Wednesday 
evening this week, so thank you to everyone who was able to come along. Thank you 
also for all the feedback we have received, which is incredibly valuable to us in helping us 
improve what we offer.  If you haven’t had a chance to give your feedback, please click 
through on this link to take you to the questionnaire: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/22FJ6CX . I would like to thank all the staff who gave 
up their time to prepare and deliver their workshops. By sharing with you how we teach 
the children in school, which is very different to how many of us were taught when we 
were at primary school, we are able to give you the tools and knowledge to help support 
your child at home. I would also like to thank the School Association for offering 
refreshments and to the Governors who were able to come along and support the 
evening. 

 
Whilst mentioning the School Association, I hope as many of you are able to help support 
the stall they are running on Sunday in Whitton High Street as part of the Whitton 
Christmas Lights event. They were able to raise over £1000 last year thanks to all the 
wonderful donations that parents were able to give to them to be sold, so please do help 
out if you are able to. 
 
Hopefully your child was able to talk to you last week about the amazing Moon Rocks we 
had with us, lent out by NASA.  All the classes were able to look and touch samples of 
rocks from outer space, which was an incredible experience. My thanks to Miss Sweeney 
for organising this real hands-on opportunity for the children.  

 
Well done to Year 6 who gave a great Class Assembly….all about space! They shared 
their learning, knowledge and singing skills with us…with some keen rappers in the 
making!  Next week they will be showcasing and selling some products they have been 
developing as part of the enterprise workshops they have been doing on Tuesday 
afternoons. They will be presenting their ideas to a panel of judges next week in true 
Dragon’s Den style, so we will keep you posted on our next budding set of entrepreneurs!  
 
The Netball Team had their first league match on Monday against Chase Bridge and they 
managed to win 6-1, which was a great achievement. They have more fixtures coming up 
over the next few weeks, so we wish them all the best. 
 
Have a restful and warm weekend and hopefully you’ll be able to visit the School 
Association Stall (near the old Lloyds Bank) in the High Street on Sunday. 

Mr Corke 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/22FJ6CX


 

Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

Celebration 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 11th November 2019 
CLASS % 
Friendship 97.00  
Endurance 95.36 
Peace 98.00 
Forgiveness 97.50 
Reverence 98.62 
Service 97.00 
Justice 96.67 
Well done to Reverence class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Daisy 
Endurance class  Zarina 
Peace class  Kimberley 
Forgiveness class  Lily S 
Reverence class  Holly 
Service class  Declin 
Justice class  Franky 
 
 
LDBS CIRCLE OF PRAYER 
The school that we will be for praying next week is The 
Blue School. 

Friday 13th December.  
 
SPACE CHASE SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

Congratulations to the following children who completed 

the Space Chase and received a medal at a Richmond 

Borough library and a certificate in assembly today: 

 

Sophia A  Francesca 

Kaira   Samuel K 

Emily C   Reuben 

Belle   Chloe L 

Ethan P   Oscar 

Barnaby   Sofia 

Rupert    Mariam M 

Cora   Cleo 

Matthew G   Anna S 

Alex H    Lily S 

Bethany   Zayna 

Evie I    Gracie-Lea 

 Amy    Tommy  

Violet WB   James W 

Zak  

 

YEAR 3 (NOW YEAR 4!) AT THE TATE BRITAIN 
As you may be aware, the current Year 4's took part in a 
project led by Steve McQueen for the Tate Britain last 
year where they had their class photograph taken. This 
class photograph is now part of the Year 3 Exhibition at 
the Tate Britain. While I will be taking Year 4 to see their 
photo in the exhibition on the 26th of November, the 
exhibition runs until May and is free to attend. If you 
would like to see Year 4's photograph, I have been told 
that the photograph is in section 22. The photographs 
themselves in the gallery are not labelled for 
safeguarding reasons. 
 
You may have seen coverage of the exhibition and 
billboards in the press.  Unfortunately I have been 
informed that our photograph is not one of those on a 
billboard. Once the exhibition is over, we will be 
receiving our framed photograph to keep in school. Well 
done Year 4!  
Mrs Crinall 
 
CALLING ALL SHOPPERS! 
COME TO THE YEAR 6 ENTERPRISE FAIR! 
Year 6 are inviting all of the Bishop Perrin pupils to 
bring in money (if they wish to) to shop at the Year 6 
Enterprise Fair on Tuesday 26th November at 1.30pm in 
the Hall.  Year 6 have been working hard to design and 
create products/services to sell.  These include: 
milkshakes, mocktails, cupcakes, popcorn, stress balls, 
Christmas bookmarks, games to play, raffle tickets and 
many more!  Prices range from 50p - £1.50. The 
children have worked really hard and are looking 
forward to making some money for the school!   
 
If children do decide to bring in some of their pocket 
money, please could we ask that they only bring coins - 
preferably in a purse/envelope clearly labelled with their 
name/class.   
 
Year 6 parents are also invited to come from 
1.30pm; parents from other classes are invited to 
pop along from 2.30pm onwards.    

 
 
The Year 6 pupils really appreciate your support! 
Many thanks! 
Miss Sweeney 
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YEAR 1 AND 6 SPACE WORKSHOP 
On 10th December Year 1 and Year 6 will be taking part 
in an exclusive space workshop held at school. The 
children will be given the opportunity to build on their 
pre-existing knowledge about space and take part in 
exciting practical experiments.  
 
For children in Year 6 the cost of this workshop will be 
subsidised by the School Association and no payment is 
required.  
 
For children in Year 1 the cost is £5.80 per child.  
Please send payment into school in a clearly labelled 
envelope or pay online via the website 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool by 
Friday 30th of November.  Year 1 will be saving their 
School Association subsidy to use on a trip later in this 
academic year. 
 
Thank you. 
 
CHARITY SHOEBOXES 
Following the last two years’ successful appeal we are 
again supporting ‘Project Shoebox’ for our charity this 
term. This is a local project that supports women’s 
refuges in Richmond, Hounslow and Twickenham.  
Many people arrive at these refuges without any 
possessions, having had to leave their homes without 
notice.   
 
We would like the children to bring in shoeboxes for 
babies or children of a specific age range.  It would be 
lovely if the boxes are covered in wrapping paper.   
The staff will be making up boxes for women.  If any 
parents would also like to make an adult box we would 
be very grateful.   
 
Please see the attachment for items that have been 
recommended to put in your box. Boxes need to be 
clearly labelled, as stated in the attachment.  As soon 
as your box is ready please send into school.  All boxes 
need to be donated by Friday 13th December.    
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
THAMES YOUNG MARINERS 
Please see attached to this newsletter details of family 
fun days out at Thames Young mariners and other 
outdoor centres locally which take place on the following 
dates: 
 
Henley Fort Guildford – Saturday 30th November  
Thames Young Mariners, Richmond  – Sunday 1st Dec 
High Ashurst, Dorking – Saturday 7th December 

 

Diary Dates 

25 Nov 2pm Netball League Game at Heathfield 

26 Nov Y4 to Tate Britain 

Y6 Enterprise Fair 

29 Nov Borough Cross Country Festival – Richmond Park 

Year 4 Swimming 

Infant and Junior Advent Disco 

3 Dec 4pm Drama Club Presentation to parents 

4 Dec Advent Mass in Hall – all welcome. 

2pm Y5 Carol Singing at Whitton Community Centre 

5 Dec 2pm Netball match v St Edmunds (home) 

4pm Y3/4 Football Presentation to Parents 

6 Dec Clubs finish today 

Y4 Swimming 

4pm Y1/2 Football Presentation to Parents 

9 Dec Nativity Dress Rehearsal 

1pm Choir to Homelink Carol Service 

10 Dec Y1 and Y6 Space Workshop  

Nativity Evening Performance 

11 Dec Nativity Afternoon Performance 

12 Dec Gymnastics Club Catch Up 

13 Dec Christmas Jumper Mufti Day – Homelink 

Y4 Swimming 

16 Dec Y3/4 Carol Service Rehearsal at St Augustine’s 

Church 

Gymnastics Club Catch Up 

17 Dec Whole School Pantomime – Richmond Theatre 

18 Dec Reception Class Christmas Performances to 

Parents at 9am and 2.15pm 

Whole School Christmas Lunch 

19 Dec 9.30 Carol Service at St Augustine’s Church 

20 Dec LAST DAY OF TERM 

School closes at 2.30pm on this day 

These dates are subject to change/alteration.  Any such 

changes will be notified in future Dates For Your Diary.  

Please keep the latest version for your reference. 
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